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Date: November 17, 2024 
 
Gentle Reminder: Donate to Educate Charity Campaign 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I would like to remind you that the due date 
for donations to the Donate to Educate charity campaign is fast approaching. 
The deadline for contributions is next Thursday, November 21st. 
 
Your support and generosity are invaluable to the success of this campaign, 
and your contributions will make a significant difference in the lives of those in 
need. Please consider participating by sending your donations to your floor 
attendants at your earliest convenience. 
 
Together, we can make a positive impact and support those who are less 
fortunate in our community. 
 
Thank you for your kindness and willingness to make a difference. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 
ELS Primary Headmistress 
November 17th,2024 
 


